
 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 

Wednesday 19 April 2023  
 

Dear Parents /carers 
 
 
Re-arranged Yr 1 Parent Consultations 
 
As you are already aware we had to cancel Yr 1 parents consultations last term, due 
to Miss Stewart being poorly. We are pleased that she has made a full recovery. 
 
These consultations will now take place next week on Wednesday 26 April and 
Thursday 27 April. 
 
You will not need to re-book via Arbor as you already have an appointment slot booked 
from last term. Your appointment times will remain the same.  Please see below when 
you appointment will be next week.  If you are unable to attend your appointment 
please can you contact Miss Stewart via her email and she will endeavour to re-
arrange another slot.  I appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 
  
If your appointment was for Tuesday 28 March between 3.30-6.30pm, then your 
appointment will now take place on Thursday 27 April between 3.30-6.30pm. 
 
If your appointment was for Wednesday 29 March between 4.00-8.00pm, then 
your appointment will now take place on Wednesday 26 April between 4.00-
8.00pm. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 


